
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATION PACKAGES  
ON-CALL PROFESSIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING SERVICES 

MANCHESTER-BOSTON REGIONAL AIRPORT 
MANCHESTER, NH 

 
 
The City of Manchester, Department of Aviation, Manchester, New Hampshire, 
(hereafter “Manchester-Boston Regional Airport” or “the Airport”) hereby requests 
interested firms to complete and submit qualification packages for On-Call Professional 
Environmental Engineering Services. Contracts will be for a 3-year period with an option 
to extend up to three additional years based upon mutual agreement.   
 
Responding firms should understand that the Airport does not anticipate a significant 
number of new projects in the near term, but desires to have a qualified team of 
professionals under contract and ready to provide services as needs arise. The Airport 
does not  guarantee that assignments will be made during the life of the contract. 
 
Requests for qualifications packages are available from Kathy Tarbox, Manchester-
Boston Regional Airport by calling (603) 624-6539, or by email at 
ktarbox@flymanchester.com, or directly on the Airport’s website, 
www.flymanchester.com. 
 
Qualification packages are due at the Manchester-Boston Regional Airport 
Administration Office, One Airport Road, Suite 300, Manchester, NH 03103 no later than 
2:00PM, Friday, May 25, 2018.  The Airport may choose to select a firm based on 
qualifications, but may also utilize interviews if it is deemed in the best interest of the 
Airport. 
  
Thomas J. Malafronte, AAE 
Acting Airport Director 
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